
From: Parks, Beth S
To: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>
CC: Devlin, Lotte <Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net>

Date: 2/17/2006 11:29:37 AM
Subject: Beaufort County Voter Registration

Just got a call from the Island Packet about Beaufort County and our Motor Voter forms. Is seems that Agnes Garvin, the 
Executive Director, told the reporter that she is having difficulty getting signed Motor Voter forms from DMV offices in the 
county. She told the reporter she would like to meet with the front line workers in those DMV offices to talk with them about 
the difficulties they are having.

The reporter wants to know if DMV would be receptive to that kind of meeting and she wants to know about our normal 
procedure for processing Motor Voter forms. Mrs. Garvin is in Columbia today and told the reporter she was going to talk to 
the Election Commission about it as well.

I told the reporter that DMV is always willing to work with county officials to resolve situations. I said I'd speak to 
administration about the situation and call her back this afternoon. Can we arrange for her to meet with branch managers 
and some representatives from HQ? If we do that, Mrs Garvin will probably invite the press. It smells like political 
positioning to me.

Can we get together to discuss this briefly? Thanks!

Beth Parks 
SCDMV Communications 
(803) 896-8198
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